SIDEWALK PROVECT UPDATE

Progress continues on Silverado and Warren Streets, with completion expected within
the next week. However, sidewalk bridges are delayed due to supply issues.
Meanwhile, work has begun on FM 1346 and San Antonio Road. The sidewalk on FM
1346, from Alexandria to just beyond the Intermediate School, is complete. This week
(November 11-15), the contractor plans to start work on the school driveways, pending
final coordination with the schools.



